Thursday March 13, 2025

North Beach Neighbors remarks for the record of Supervisor Sauter’s Trash Can Hearing

1. Problem at Union between Columbus and Powell. There is one can and it is always
overflowing.

2. Household trash and overflowing can on the southeast corner of Union and Grant.

Lack of cans on Grant leading to trash on the sidewalks and in the street.

4., In previous years to illustrate the problems with trash we did walkthroughs with
the DPW, Peachy Matthias. Can we return to this practice?
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